
OLD MAN WINTER IS HERE! 

 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019!  It’s January and we’re on tap for a cold, wet winter.  

LOTS of rain but no snow yet!  2018 was the 2nd wettest year in history.  Crazy wet! 

 

If you feel significant DRAFTS around doors or windows, now is a good time to see 

what the problem is and have us correct that for you.  We can replace your windows 

or doors or just repair to be more ‘weather tight’.  This will save you $$. 

 

Keep your cabinet doors open on exterior walls during SUB-FREEZING TEMPS, 

as this will help circulate warm air in the cabinet cavity.  Also, keep your window 

blinds slightly open so air can circulate around the window and cut down on 

condensation build up.  It’s about time for that furnace tune up too!  Call my friends 

over at Bell Mechanical.  They are the suppliers of quality HVAC equipment for 

many of the top builders in D/FW.  Call 214-459-6535 to schedule service. 

 

2018 was our best year ever at Williams Renovation.  We completed many kitchen 

and bath projects, built a high end apartment inside a barn in Rockwall, worked on a 

log cabin out in Poetry, and a host of other jobs, including several outdoor projects.  

 

We anticipate 2019 to be another good year with the improved economy and the 

increasing need for new housing and remodeling of older homes.  

 
“Have a great year and I’ll see you soon!”  Call me anytime at 214-325-3046. 

Burton 


